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April 9, 2025 
 
 

Subject: Notice of Potential Price Adjustment Due to New U.S. Tariffs 

To our valued customer, 

We are reaching out to inform you of a potential upcoming change that may affect the pricing of 

some of our products. As you may be aware, the U.S. government has announced new tariffs that 

are scheduled to take effect in the near future. These tariffs could significantly impact the cost of 

materials and goods across our industry. 

While we are committed to minimizing any disruption and absorbing additional costs where 

possible, we want to be transparent that a price adjustment may become necessary depending on 

how the final tariff implementation unfolds. 

Effective May 19, 2025 all Veer manufactured products could be subject to an increase of 

10%. 

We greatly value your continued partnership and will keep you informed every step of the way.  

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mark Hinterlong 
 
 

http://www.w.crplastics.com/

